
 

 
7th Annual BMAC Memorial Baseball Tournament  

To Whom It May Concern,  

This year, the 7th
 
Annual BMAC Memorial Tournament will be held May 21st & 22nd at the Brendon 

McLarty Memorial Baseball Complex in Perry, Oklahoma. Brendon died of a sudden severe asthma 
attack when he was 16 years old.  Brendon’s family started The Brendon McLarty Memorial Foundation, 
to honor his memory. In 2019, the foundation actively advocated for the signing of Senate Bill 381 
(Brendon’s Bill) which allows schools to stock albuterol inhalers in the event that a child suffers from 
respiratory distress.  To date, we have provided over 300 inhalers and 5500 disposable spacers to 64 
school districts. The purpose of this tournament is to raise funds in order to provide inhalers and 
disposable spacers to the remaining 476 school districts across the state.  Please visit our website 
www.brendonmclartyfoundation.org for more information. 
  
We need your help so the foundation can continue its mission- TO HONOR THE LIFE OF 
BRENDON MCLARTY BY FIGHTING ASTHMA THROUGH EDUCATION AND 
AWARENESS. Below is a list of sponsorship opportunities.  

• MVP Field Sponsor - $5000 
• Grand Slam - $2000  
• Home Run - $1000 
• Triple - $500 
• Double - $200 
• Single - $100 

MVP Field Sponsors will have a large, individual banner with company name and logo placed on the 
fence of the sponsored field. Grand Slam sponsors will receive an individual banner with company name 
and logo placed at the entrance of the complex. All other donors will have their company name and 
sponsorship level recognized at the tournament. 

As always, all donations are tax deductible. The foundation is a 501(c)3 organization and checks are to be 
made payable to: The Brendon McLarty Memorial Foundation, PO Box 54944, OKC, OK. 73154.  

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for your support. If you have any questions, please 
contact me directly at 405-314-1722. 

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Blair 


